STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD
- RESOLUTION NO. 86- 25

ACCEPTANCE OF A 205(3j) PHASE I FINAL REPORT
AS COMPLETION OF THE "GREENHORN AND AFTERTHOUGHT MINES
ACID DRAINAGE CONTROL STUDY™

WHEREAS :

1.

Pursuant to the terms of a Phase I 205(3}) grant from the

U. S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), the State Water
Resources Control Board (State Board) provided funds to the
California Regional Water Quality Control Board, Central
Valley Region (Central Valley Regional Board) to develop a
management plan for acid mine drainage from the Greenhorn and

Afterthought Mines.

The State Board and the Central Valley Regional Board
developed a contract with the California Department of Water
Resources (DWR) to study the acid mine drainage problems and
prepare a management plan.

DWR has completed and submitted to the Central Valley
Regional Board a final report, entitled The Greenhorn and
Afterthought Mines--A Plan for the Control and Abatement of
Acid and Heavy Metal Pollution (Greenhorn/Afterthought Mines
Report).

The Central Valley Regional Board approved the Greenhorn/
Afterthought Mines Report on January 24, 1986 by adopting
Resolution No. 86-~039.

The State Board has found that the Greenhorn/Afterthought
Mines Report conforms to the requirements of the EPA 205(3j)
grant and to Contract No. 3~127-150-0 under which DWR
performed the work.




THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That the State Board accepts the final report entitled The
Greenhorn and Afterthought Mines--A Plan for the Control and
Abatement of Acid and Heavy Metal Pollution as completion of
Contract No. 3-127-150~0 under which the work was funded and
directs staff to transmit the final report to EPA as completion
of the 205(j) "Greenhorn and Afterthought Mines Acid Drainage
Control sStudy".

CERTIFICATION

The undersigned, Executive Director of the State Water Resources
Control Board, does hereby certify that the foregoing is a full,
true, and correct copy of a resolution duly and regularly adopted
at a meeting of the State Water Resources Control Board held on
March 20, 1986. '

Raymond Walsh
Interim Executive Director






